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Request: 
 
I would like the following information regarding the review of the Northumberland Youth 
Service carried out by Jill Baker July – Sep 2017. 
 
(1) What was the remit of the review given to Jill Baker? 
 
please see attached specification 
 
(2) When did Jill Baker receive the remit of the review? 
 
26/07/2017 
 
(3) What was the nature of the reciprocal agreement between North Tyneside Council and 
Northumberland County Council in leu of payment for this piece of work? 
 
There was no reciprocal arrangement in place. Northumberland County Council paid 
North Tyneside Council for the employee’s time at the usual contractual rate for her 
substantive post for the time taken to undertake the work. 


